HPG ZaNorte recovers stolen Crosswind
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By ALLEN ABASTILLAS

The Highway Patrol Group Zamboanga del Norte Provincial Team recovered a stolen
motorvehicle recently.

In his report to HPG-9 regional chief Sr. Supt. Joel R. Dimaano, Insp. Ariel P. Yogyog described
the motorvehicle as an orange Isuzu Crosswind with plate number JFX665.

While they are conducting an anti-carnapping operation along the barangay road of San Pedro,
Dapitan City. HPG operatives spotted the oranga Crosswind with an initial violation of no
validating sticker for calendar year 2015 and heavily tainted wind shield.

When it was checked with the online Vehicles Information Management System of the HPG, It
was found out that the Crosswind is listed and included in the hold order and stolen status
under alarm number 20131203.

It was also revealed that the real owner of the said vehicle is a certain E.C Abores of Northview,
Quezon City.

The vehicle is now impounded at the Dipolog City Highway Patrol Group Office for the conduct
of macro-etching examination to be conducted by the Philippine National Police Crime
Laboratory of Zamboanga del Norte. — Allen Abastillas




